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Parent Forum 
Until the situation with Covid has improved we do not feel it is the right time to start a Parents Forum. This is 
something I am keen to start but we will wait until we are not so affected by Covid. 
 
In the meantime we will be sending a series of short surveys over the next few months asking about different areas 
of school. Hopefully after Easter we can look at a forum in school. We value the views of parents and appreciate you 
completing and returning the surveys. 
 
Over the last two years we know how all families have been impacted by Covid and some are struggling in this 
difficult financial climate. We are looking at how we can support those who need it where we can. We are 
considering setting up a Baby Bank and extending our second hand uniform provision. 
 

Please answer the questions below and return it to your child’s class. Thank you. 
 
Baby Bank  
Do you think a monthly Baby Bank where we offer second hand clothes and equipment is a good idea?  

Yes (   )                   No (   )  

 

Would you use a Baby Bank if we had one?          Yes   (   )          No   (   ) 

 

Would you be happy to donate your used baby clothes and equipment?        Yes   (    )         No   (    ) 

 

Uniform 

Would you consider using second hand uniform for your child/children?       Yes    (    )         No   (    ) 

 

Would you be happy to donate used uniform to school?     Yes   (    )         No    (    ) 

 

How often do you think we should open our Uniform Bank? 

Weekly       (     ) 

Monthly     (     ) 

Termly        (     ) 

Not at all- just be available on parental request (    )  
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